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Charity Committee Report 
October 2024 

Jeff Hack, Chair, D21 Charity Committee 
Contact Jeff: jnamyats@aol.com 

All charity requests to the ACBL will now go through the ACBL Charity Foundation. 
District 21 got an allotment of $10,000 from the ACBL Charity Foundation in 2024. 
We had the option to pick between one and five charities. 

Seven nominations were received. The charity committee picked five charities to 
each receive $2,000. The five charities selected are: 

River City Food Bank 

Alameda County Community Food Bank 

Second Harvest of Silicon Valley 

Monument Crisis Center 

Tri-Valley Haven 

These requests were approved by the District 21 Board at the September Board Meeting. The 
ACBL Charity Foundation also approved the charities and checks will be sent to the charities in 
November. 


